
Vernon Park 2021 Y6 Leavers’ Celebrations. 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We can’t believe that the year is almost over! To end things on a high note, we have arranged 
a series of fun activities to celebrate the achievements of our Y6. While we can’t invite parents 
in to watch, we will of course be taking plenty of photos and uploading to Twitter. 
 
Monday 26th July 2021 
In the morning, all of UKS2 will be involved in a Festival of Sport. This will take place in the 
Junior playground and events will include rounders and various fun team challenges and races. 
 
Children will have their lunch as normal between 12.30 and 1.30pm (either school dinners 
ordered through Dolce on the app or a packed lunch). 
 
After lunch, Y6 will be invited to a special Vernon Park ‘Classtonbury’ Leavers’ Festival. 
Activities at the festival will include face painting, certificate presentation, drinks and snacks, 
obstacle race and more! 
 
Y6 may dress in their own clothes – festival (and school!) appropriate please. Footwear must 
be appropriate for the morning’s sports. Leavers’ Hoodies are welcome! 
 
Y5 should come to school in PE kits for the mornings’ sport. 
 
Tuesday 27th July 2021 
Y6 can come to school in their own clothes, but may also bring an old school shirt to be 
signed, if they choose. 
 
Y6 are invited to share a picnic lunch with Mrs Lee and the UKS2 staff. Children may bring 
in a packed lunch or order a meal from the school kitchen (hot meals may be eaten outside as 
part of the picnic, so no child will be left out).  
 
In what has become a COVID tradition, Y6 will then end the day with a water fight: come 
armed with your best water guns and be prepared to get wet! 
 
Please let your class teacher know if your child is allergic to face paint. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mrs Lee and the UKS2 team. 


